
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

THE BOROUGH OF WARRINGTON (TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT) (AMENDMENT 
NO. 62 ORDER 2023 

 
As a result of the substantial Parkside development primarily in the Borough of St 
Helens there are a number of new roads providing access to the development. The 
new sections of carriageway are to be kept free of stationary or parked vehicles 
including heavy goods vehicles at all times to enable free flow of traffic using the 
development and suitable through routes.  
 
 


